From: Ciford Terr

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 5:31 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories: -

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,
Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| am greatly concerned with the way the government forced on us the development of Mac Point without proper
consultation or addressing the full impact it will have on the community.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.
Yours faithfully,

Clifford Terry





